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Dear Sirs, 

We have an internationally renowned and revered monument in Stonehenge. Yet against the advice of
UNESCO and several other authoritative bodies it appears that the Transport Secretary wishes to proceed
with the scheme that is unacceptable to these many interested parties .
I trust that it will be subject to a full formal public Examination so that all sides can be heard in a proper
manner.

Yours faithfully,

Stephen James Bamber




